
 

 

 

 

 

 

     BJS Federation of Schools 
Executive Headteacher: Ms A.Parker BA hons, NPQH, NPQEL 

 

Bonneville Primary School             Jessop Primary School                            Stockwell Primary School 

Bonneville Gardens             Lowden Road              Stockwell Road 

London SW4 9LB              London SE24 0BJ             London SW9 9TG 

Tel: 02086731183              Tel: 02072742333              Tel: 020 7274 7687 

Email: admin@bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk    Email: admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk   Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk 

Web: Bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/           Web: jessop.lambeth.sch.uk/             Web: stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/ 

 @bonnevilleps              @JessopPrimary     @StockwellPri 

 

 

Friday 7th July 2023 

 

Dear Famillies, 

On Thursday 13th July at 5.30pm to 6.30pm, our federation will be hosting a musical concert called ‘The Big 

One’ at Stockwell Primary School.  

The concert will involve the bands and choirs from each of our schools, who have been working incredibly 

hard and would relish the opportrunity to showcase their skills and learning to a broader audience. 

From Monday 10th July 2023 at 8am, we will be opening tickets to our wider federation school communities. 

Please note, one ticket will be available per email request. 1 ticket permits 1 person. 

Due to the capacity and safety of the main hall at Stockwell Primary, once the number of tickets issued has 

reached maximum, our ticket booking system will closed. Therefore, accessing tickets will be on a first come 

first serve basis. 

Please use this link to register your request for a ticket, that will be sent to you for your admittance to the 

show. 

We look forward to welcoming you and appreciate your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Executive Headteahcer 

 

https://forms.gle/FYkgFeA6ssoCD8Yq5

